
Planning Commission Work Session 

Skagit County Planning Commission to Hear from Planning Department and 
Public on 2016 Update Code Amendments  

As part of its 2016 Comprehensive Plan Update, Skagit County is proposing to update some of the 
development regulations that implement the comprehensive plan. Some proposed code updates 
are included in the 2016 Update process to make Skagit County code more efficient and effective, 
while other amendments are required by state law. 

The code amendments that are the focus of this work session are described in Attachment 2 to 
Resolution R20140374 establishing the scope of the 2016 Update, and in this Department staff 
report.  

When: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 

Where: County Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place, Mount 
Vernon 

Time: 6:00 – 7:30 pm Planning & Development Services presentation on 
code amendments included in 2016 Update scope  

 7:30 – 9:00 pm Public comment on proposed code amendments    
(3 minute time limit per commenter)  

Followed by Planning Commission discussion  

 

Department staff will also describe the process by which members of the public may submit code 
amendments for possible consideration through the 2016 Update. 

For more information on Skagit County’s 2016 Comprehensive Plan Update, please visit: 
www.skagitcounty.net/2016Update 

https://www.skagitcounty.net/common/documents/lfdocs/commissioners000020/00/00/0c/00000caf.pdf
https://www.skagitcounty.net/planningandpermit/documents/compplan2016/staff%20report%20for%20pc%20worksession060615.pdf
https://www.skagitcounty.net/planningandpermit/documents/compplan2016/staff%20report%20for%20pc%20worksession060615.pdf
https://www.skagitcounty.net/2016update

